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The Oxford Ontario Health Team is funded by the Government of Ontario.  

 

 
Unattached Patient Clinic Meeting Key 

Messages – March 7th, 2025 

 
To Town of Tillsonburg- Health Care Committee 
From Unattached Patient Clinic Project Team 
Date March 7th, 2025 
Subject Unattached Patient Clinic Updates 

 

Project Team Updates 
• The Unattached Patient Clinic Project Team meets weekly to actively plan the establishment of the 

Unattached Patient Clinic in Tillsonburg.  The Project team thanks the town of Tillsonburg for the one-
time funds to kick off this initiative.  

• Recruitment is underway and postings close on March 15th, 2025.  
• The clinic’s hours of operation and opening dates are dependent on recruitment timelines. As more 

information becomes available, they will be shared on the Oxford Ontario Health Team’s website 
(oxfordoht.ca) and social media channels.  

Survey- Community Engagement 
• As of March 7th, 2025, 337 residents have responded to the Unattached Patient Clinic survey. Of those, 

68% do not have a Family Doctor or Nurse Practitioner and 92% are seeking a provider in Tillsonburg. 

• Thank you to the Town of Tillsonburg for sharing the survey on your app and to council members who 

shared the survey. We saw a significant increase in the number of responses on the survey as a result of 

these initiatives.  

• The Survey will close on March 31st, 2025. We continue to encourage all residents of Tillsonburg who do 

not have access to a Family Doctor or Nurse Practitioner to complete the survey.  

• Link to Survey: https://bit.ly/New_Clinic_Survey 
 

FAQs 

 
1 When will the clinic be open? 

• Dates will be announced when established. Stay up to date by following the Oxford OHT on 
Facebook, X, and LinkedIn or visiting their website at oxfordoht.ca. 

 

2  Is this a walk-in clinic? 

• No, this clinic will require appointments to be booked in advance. 

 

3 Who is this clinic for? 

• This clinic is for anyone who does not have a primary care provider, such as a family doctor or nurse 
practitioner. 

• People can visit the clinic for one-time/short-term concerns, chronic care and preventative care. 

• This is not an urgent care clinic. 

 

4. Where is the clinic going to be located? 

• The clinic will be in Tillsonburg. The exact locations will be announced when confirmed- stay up to date 
by following the Oxford OHT on Facebook, X, and LinkedIn or visit our website at oxfordoht.ca. 
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